
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing roadway improvements to AL-3(US-31) in the 
Town of Thorsby, Chilton County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the project is available to the public for review and 
comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below. Comments 
for the proposed project must be submiƩed by January 30, 2023.   

        Online and In-Person  
        Public Involvement 

 US-31 Road Diet in the Town of Thorsby 

  In-Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Thursday, January 12, 2023 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
Thorsby City Hall 

21060 US-31 
Thorsby, AL 35171  

 
Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 
should contact the Region office at (205) 562-3106 at 

least two days in advance of the meeƟng.  
 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: thorsby-roaddiet@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (205) 507-4469 (3-minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: Alabama Department of TransportaƟon 

   West Central Region 

   204 Marina Drive, Suite 100 

   Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

    

Project DescripƟon  
· The proposed project is located 

along US-31 from Inverness Drive to 
Collins Street.  

· Resurfacing and safety widening will 
occur on the two lane sections of 
roadway in these limits.  

· Additionally, the four (4) lane section 
(beginning near Cherokee Road) 
will be restriped to three (3) lanes 
with a center turn lane to Medical 
Center Drive.  

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by January 30, 2023. 


